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COVID-19 UPDATE 20th August 2020 

Dear Families, 

Thank you so much for continuing to follow our physical/social distancing guidelines throughout 

this term and we remind you to continue to do so. Even though families are allowed in 

classrooms we ask that you keep your time in the morning to a minimum and minimise contact 

with surfaces. 

It is important for everyone to remain vigilant and continue to adhere to SA Health advice. 

If unwell and advised by your GP, get tested, and stay at home. If a student develops cold like 

symptoms during the day, they will be sent to the First Aid room where parents/carers will be 

called to collect immediately. It is important to keep children home until they are free of 

symptoms. 

 

SkoolBag 

Skoolbag is one of our main ways of communicating with parents quickly by sending alerts. 

Please check previous communications for directions to download and access the app. 

 

Upcoming Whole School Events 

Due to physical and social distancing requirements we are having to restrict parents and families 

from attending our Sports Day and Colour Fun Run. While it disappoints us to restrict parents 

from these events, we would prefer these whole school activities go ahead rather than not at 

all. As such these events will be limited to student attendance, and a minimum of necessary 

Governing Council volunteers to ensure they run smoothly. 

We will endeavour to find creative ways to ‘stream’ the events to our social media platforms so 

that families see some of the action. 

If this changes over the next few weeks in line with Department for Education Guidelines, 

families will be informed. 

 

Kind regards, 

Sally Slattery 

Principal 


